
March Newsletter 
We are at the half way point of the year, how time flies! This month has flown by. Once 

again, the children continue to impress us on a daily basis.  
 

World Book Day 
We took part in the annual celebrations again this year. The decorating a t-

shirt idea resulted in a vast range of designs coming into school, which was 

lovely to see. The children seemed to love the celebrations of the day and it was 

lovely to be able to welcome parents and carers into school to read with their 

children. This is something we will be continuing each half term moving forward. We raised a 

massive £1071.90 at the Book Fair, so we will be spending the reward points on books to engage more of 

our children in reading. Thank you for your support.  
 

Reminders 
Thank you so much for the response to the uniform letter shared recently. The children look so 

much smarter when they are in full uniform. Please can I remind you about not allowing children 

to ride their bikes and scooters on the school site. This includes those who do not come to our 

school too. Please ensure that dogs are not brought onto the school site.  

 

School Values 
In September, we introduced our school values. Since then, we have been working hard to 

embed these. As we are approaching the last term of the year, I would like to ask your 

support in terms of helping to foster some of these with your children. One of our values is 

‘Independence’. Can I ask that you remind your children that they should have ownership 

of and responsibility for their belongings.  
 

Red Nose Day 
Once again, the children came out in force to raise money for Comic Relief. 

School council did a great job organising the day and the jokes shared in assembly were 

fantastic, so thank you for supporting this. We were delighted to have raised £669 for this 

worthy cause, thank you! 

 

School Day  
Thank you so much for your feedback regarding the start and finish times of the school day. As always, I feel 

it is so important to gather your feedback. Any changes will be in place from the start of the new academic 

year in September. I will communicate the new times in the first couple of weeks after Easter.  
 

 

Festival on the Field 
We have finalised the ticket arrangements for the festival, with adults costing £3 and 

children £1. We are still on the lookout for a stage, or something to use as a stage and a 

PA system for the event, so if anyone can help, please let school know.   
 

 

Please make a note of things that are coming up so you don’t miss out! 

 

Mon 8th Apr – 

Back to school 

Wed 10th to 12th 

Apr – Y4 

Residential 

Thur 11th Apr – 

Forest Schools – 

Y6 

Mon 15th Apr – 

Nursery Stay & 

Play  

Thur 18th Apr – 

Forest Schools – 

Y4  

Y5 Carlton 

Meeting 

Thur 25TH Apr – 

Forest Schools – 

Y3 

Thur 2nd May – 

School closed – 

Polling Day  

Thur 9th May – 

Forest Schools – 

Y2 

Mon 13th – 16th – 

SATs Week Y6  

Thur 16th  May – 

Forest Schools – 

Y1 

Thur 23rd May – 

Forest Schools – 

Rec 

Thur 23rd May – 

Environmental 

Day  
 

We will be sending the usual date’s letter out at the start of the term with as much detail as we 

can provide.  

Thank you from all of us at The Avenue for your ongoing support.  
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